Ms. Angelina Beckon
10231, Main Street,
Los Angeles
USA
March 12, 2011
Dear Ms. Beckon,
We are pleased to announce that you have won $500 from our lucky draw contest. You had participated in the contest in the last week dated 3/12/2011. From our computer based lottery we choose one lucky winner. In this week you have been chosen as lucky winner by our computer.
For claiming your prize you can visit the company’s office at any time during the office hours in Los Angeles. You can easily get the address of the office of our company from the internet. For your convenient we are also ready to deliver your prize at your home for which you will have to send either an email of your address or a SMS of your address to us.
We hope that you have enjoyed the participation in our contest and will continue participating in the same in future as well and keeping winning such prizes as well.
Thank you for participating in the contest.
Yours Sincerely,
123 Contest Team

